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 Fairfield High School – FHS 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope you and your family are keeping well. We are very much looking forward to your child joining us in September.  
 

Included in this pack are the following documents: 
 

• FHS Parent/Carer Handbook 

• Summer Learning Activity Pack  

• Summer School Refund  

 

Please also find below your child’s tutor group, the language they will be studying and their house colour. ALL tutor 

groups will study French in addition to the language they have been allocated.  
 

Tutor group: «Registration_Group» 

Tutor and room: TBC 

Language: «Language» 

House colour: «House_» 
 

Don’t forget that our Virtual Induction Evening is on Thursday 1st July between 6pm-7pm, where you will receive vital 

information about life in Year 7 together with an opportunity to ask us any questions you may still have. The Zoom link 

to join the evening will be available on the transition page of our website on the day of the event - 

www.fairfield.excalibur.org.uk/information/transition/. Also available will be virtual lessons courtesy of our teachers, 

which go alongside the resources included in this pack. These tasks are to be completed over the summer, and should be 

brought into school on the first day of term. For every activity completed, a house point can be earned.  
 

If you have any queries, please contact me at dshand@fairfield.excalibur.org.uk  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

Mr D Shand 

Year 7 Achievement Co-ordinator 

 

 

Principal: Mr Nick Lewis 

Excalibur Academies Trust: a company limited by guarantee 

Registered in England: Company Number: 08146633 

Registered Office: Granham Hill, Marlborough, Wiltshire SN8 4

 

Parent/Carer of «Legal_Surname_and_Forename» 

«Child_Address_Street_No» «Child_Address_Street» 

«Child_Address_Locality» 

«Child_Address_Town» 

«Child_Address_Postcode» 

 

http://www.fairfield.bristol.sch.uk/
http://www.fairfield.excalibur.org.uk/information/transition/
mailto:dshand@fairfield.excalibur.org.uk


Summer School Refund: FAO Finance via Main Reception  

 

If you have paid for Summer School, please provide us with your bank account details below, so we 

can action a refund of £50. Please return this slip to the main school reception.  

Alternatively, please email finance@fairfield.excalibur.org.uk with all of the below details. Please 

place ‘SUMMER SCHOOL REFUND’ in the subject line.  

  

Student Name: 

  

Name on Bank Account: 

  

Sort Code: 

  

Account Number: 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………Parent/Carer        Date .……………………………… 

mailto:finance@fairfield.excalibur.org.uk

